
 
Office hours:  Monday to Thursday  
9:00am-12:00pm & 1:00pm-3:00pm  
 
Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 
Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.com 
 
Pastor: Fr. Sathi Antony 306-634-5790  
              Email: ansathisjb@gmail.com 
Pastoral Assistant:  Connie Wheeler  306-634-2190 or  
            306-421-8447 
Office Coordinator: Karla Waloshin 306-634-2190 
Bookkeeper: Susan Mack 
Caretaker: Sigfredo Gonzales 

 

Year A 

October 28 & 29, 2017  
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish Office 
#2 - 1118 Second St.  Estevan, SK  S4A 0L9      
Phone: 306-634-2190  Fax: 306-634-6845 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Liturgy:  7:00PM    
Sunday Liturgy:  10:00AM 
Weekday Liturgy:  Please check the back of a current 
bulletin 
Reconciliation:   Tuesdays 6:00pm-6:45pm 
     Thursdays & Fridays 8:00am-8:45am 
     Or by appointment 
Sacrament of Anointing: contact the pastor 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APOSTOLIC EXHORTATION 
SACRAMENTUM CARITATIS 

OF THE HOLY FATHER 
BENEDICT XVI 

 
 

Prayer for the dead 
 
32. The Eucharistic celebration, in which we proclaim 
that Christ has died and risen, and will come again, is a 
pledge of the future glory in which our bodies too will be 
glorified. Celebrating the memorial of our salvation 
strengthens our hope in the resurrection of the body and 
in the possibility of meeting once again, face to face, 
those who have gone before us marked with the sign of 
faith. In this context, I wish, together with the Synod 
Fathers, to remind all the faithful of the importance of 
prayers for the dead, especially the offering of Mass for 
them, so that, once purified, they can come to the beatific 
vision of God. (101) A rediscovery of the eschatological 
dimension inherent in the Eucharist, celebrated and 
adored, will help sustain us on our journey and comfort 
us in the hope of glory (cf. Rom 5:2; Tit 2:13). 

St. John the Baptist Parish will be offering an All 

Souls’ Day Holy Mass on  

Thursday, November 2 at 7pm.   
 

We will be remembering all our loved ones who have 

passed away and especially honoring those who 

passed away this past year.  As we prepare for this 

celebration, you are invited to write your deceased 

loved ones name in the Memory Book in the main 

entrance of the Church.   
 

Following the Mass on November 2, everyone is 

invited for a social in the Church Auditorium.  Please 

join us!! 
 

And he will wipe away every tear from their eyes; and 
there will no longer be any death; there will no longer 

be any mourning, or crying, or pain; the first things 
have passed away. 
Revelation 21:4 

Attention All Ministries 
Please plan to attend 
Training and Commissioning 
Monday, November 6, 2017 
7:00pm-8:00pm 
St. John the Baptist Church 
 
This is for all ministries.  New and returning 
ministries are all asked to attend.  Everyone 
will be commissioned at the end of the 
training. 
Thank you for sharing your time and gifts! 
Dawn Hengen 
Stewardship Chair 

November 3 , 2017 
First Friday Parish Eucharistic 

Adoration 
6:45 - 8 pm 
Could you not Watch with Me One 
Hour? 

 
 Trina Battersby, Good Grief Counselling  

Margaret Phenix, Phenix Counselling Services  
Hall Funeral Services,  

invite you to  

Finding Your Way  
a learning & support group for  

Loss, Grief and Bereavement  
Join us Mondays, 7 – 9 pm  

October 30 through December 11  
Hall Funeral Services  

1506 4th Street  
Estevan, Sk.  

Space is Limited. Please pre-register. $25 registration 
fee.  

Talk, text or e-mail:  
Trina (306) 421-6176  

trina.battersby@sasktel.net  
or  

Marg (306) 577-1954  
marg10@sasktel.net  



Ministries for November 4 & 5, 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Cup Ministers 
7:00pm   (Ann)Amanda Hagel, Dawn Hengen, Gwen Van De Woestyne, Deborah Augey, Connie Wheeler 
10:00am (Ann)Theresa Beck, Beckey Franke, Jo Ann Schopf, Bev Hickie, Gordon Schwab 
 
Lectors       Hospitality Host 
7:00pm    Virginia Wheeler & Joan Fingler   7:00pm    Dorothy Heidinger & Connie Wheeler 
10:00am  Darla Wilhelm & Malou Badeo  10:00am  Annette James & Diane Green 
 
Ushers        
7:00pm  Ian Fernandez   
10:00am Dave Wanner  
       
Altar Servers 
7:00pm Christian Quin  
10:00am Dann Pangan, Julia Pangan 
 
 
 
Collection Counters  Lil Wanner, June Fieber, Genevieve Fichter,  
    Caroline Salaway, Lorraine Pho, Joanne Weisgerber  
                 

First Reading 
Malachi 1.14-2.2,8-

10 
 

Second Reading 
1 Thessalonians  

2.7-9,13 
 

Gospel 
Matthew 23.1-12 

Ministers:  Please contact Lorraine 
Schlamp if you are available for the 
Christmas Season.  Ministers are needed 
for Dec.23 - January 1, 2018.  You may 
contact her at 306-461-8672,  
306-634-8672, or  by email 
llschlamp@hotmail.com. 

The First Reconciliation class is on 

Thursday, November 9 at 6:30pm 

in the Church Auditorium.  We 

will be completing Lesson Two in 

the workbook.   

 

Are you interested in becoming 

Catholic or are you wanting to 

learn more about your Catholic 

faith?  RCIA classes are starting 

soon.  If you would like to join, 

please contact Connie Wheeler at 

306-634-2190 or 306-421-8447. 
 

Are you willing to upgrade your faith? 



Upcoming Events at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 

Saturday, October 28 10am Altar Server Training Church 

St. Simon & St. Jude 5pm Holy Mass (Torquay) 

 6:30pm Praying the Rosary 

 7pm Holy Mass 

Sunday, October 29 8am Holy Mass (Bienfait) 

 9:30am Praying the Rosary 

 10am Holy Mass 

 11am Pumpkin Patch Lunch & Party Parish Auditorium 

Wednesday, November 1 10am (Hillview Manor) Angie Art Friessen; Pat Parent 

All Saints 11am Mass (Hospital) Petronella Weiler; Adeline Wanner 

Thursday, November 2 10:15am Staff Meeting 

All Souls 7pm All Souls Holy Mass 

 8pm Social Gathering Parish Auditorium  

Friday, November 3 9am Mass Raymond Fleck; Jeane & Family 

Saint Martin de Porres 6:45pm Holy Hour 

Saturday, November 4 5pm Holy Mass (Torquay) 

Saint Charles Borromeo 7pm Holy Mass 

Sunday, November 5 8am Holy Mass (Bienfait) 

 10am Holy Mass 

 

Building Project Update  
 
 

 
The building project is nearing completion.  
The exterior of the building has been completed 
with the windows and doors will be installed over 
the next week. 
Drywall is completed and painting is continuing.   
Ceiling tiles will be installed soon and electrical 
work is almost completed.   
The sidewalk along the main entrance is open and 
the fence has been removed.  
Remaining landscaping will be completed as 
weather cooperates.  
 
 
Update provided by, 
Kevin Sliva 
Building and Grounds Chair 


